
From: Tobi Elliott 

Sent: Friday, November 24, 2023 10:55 AM 

To: Blair & Jane Mann 

Cc: northinfo 

Subject: Re: 376 Tinson application 

 

Hi Jane and Blair,  

 

As far as I know, we do not have this application on the agenda for the next meeting so it’s not 

going to be considered until likely January.  

 

Thank you for writing of your concerns. I’ll check with the planner whether we would bring 

forward correspondence related to their previous application - but my thought is no, we would 

consider new letters since this is a new application, but we can get some clarity on that.  

 

Thanks, Tobi 

 

 

On Nov 24, 2023, at 9:13 AM, Blair & Jane Mann 

e: 

 

Dear Tobi, 

I understand that once again the owners of 376 Tinson are applying for a variance to operate a short 

term rental on their property.  As we were at their first application we are opposed to this application. 

The reasons for our opposition this time are the same as the ones expressed by us and many others in 

our community at their first application. I expect that you will have access to these letters but if not I 

will rewrite one. In addition to being opposed to the commercialization of our neighbourhood we hope 

that Island Trust takes into consideration the guidelines and proposed legislation of the 

provincial government to restrict short term rentals in BC. 

 



It is disappointing that this couple did not hear or care about the opposition by the community the first 

time around. Please vote against this application.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Jane and Blair Mann  

  

Gabriola  

 


